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11/09/2019  16:55:212019/3961/P COMMNT Tim Eyles Dear Sirs

At this stage my request is that the Council grants an appropriate extension period in which residents and 

others in Fitzroy Square and the surrounding area are able to review the proposal and consider potential 

objections. I note the extension to 22 September but that is not long enough given that the application was 

submitted during the summer holiday period when most people were away. 

In any event there is supposed to be a proper public consultation notification and no such letter was received 

by me. Indeed I understand hardly anyone in Fitzroy Square was advised in advance of the proposal.  

 

I am extremely concerned by this application which has huge implications for those living and working in and 

around the Square and the potential to adversely transform the environment in the Square to the detriment of 

all concerned to a material degree. 

Accordingly we need a proper delay in order to fully assess the impact of the proposed project. Along with 

other residents and businesses in the Square and surrounding area, we have retained professional advisers 

who have indicated that they will need the rest of September to provide that advice. Please extend the 

deadline accordingly.

Regards

Tim Eyles
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11/09/2019  16:55:282019/3961/P COMMNT Tim Eyles Dear Sirs

At this stage my request is that the Council grants an appropriate extension period in which residents and 

others in Fitzroy Square and the surrounding area are able to review the proposal and consider potential 

objections. I note the extension to 22 September but that is not long enough given that the application was 

submitted during the summer holiday period when most people were away. 

In any event there is supposed to be a proper public consultation notification and no such letter was received 

by me. Indeed I understand hardly anyone in Fitzroy Square was advised in advance of the proposal.  

 

I am extremely concerned by this application which has huge implications for those living and working in and 

around the Square and the potential to adversely transform the environment in the Square to the detriment of 

all concerned to a material degree. 

Accordingly we need a proper delay in order to fully assess the impact of the proposed project. Along with 

other residents and businesses in the Square and surrounding area, we have retained professional advisers 

who have indicated that they will need the rest of September to provide that advice. Please extend the 

deadline accordingly.

Regards

Tim Eyles
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11/09/2019  16:55:132019/3961/P COMMNT Tim Eyles Dear Sirs

At this stage my request is that the Council grants an appropriate extension period in which residents and 

others in Fitzroy Square and the surrounding area are able to review the proposal and consider potential 

objections. I note the extension to 22 September but that is not long enough given that the application was 

submitted during the summer holiday period when most people were away. 

In any event there is supposed to be a proper public consultation notification and no such letter was received 

by me. Indeed I understand hardly anyone in Fitzroy Square was advised in advance of the proposal.  

 

I am extremely concerned by this application which has huge implications for those living and working in and 

around the Square and the potential to adversely transform the environment in the Square to the detriment of 

all concerned to a material degree. 

Accordingly we need a proper delay in order to fully assess the impact of the proposed project. Along with 

other residents and businesses in the Square and surrounding area, we have retained professional advisers 

who have indicated that they will need the rest of September to provide that advice. Please extend the 

deadline accordingly.

Regards

Tim Eyles
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11/09/2019  16:55:192019/3961/P COMMNT Tim Eyles Dear Sirs

At this stage my request is that the Council grants an appropriate extension period in which residents and 

others in Fitzroy Square and the surrounding area are able to review the proposal and consider potential 

objections. I note the extension to 22 September but that is not long enough given that the application was 

submitted during the summer holiday period when most people were away. 

In any event there is supposed to be a proper public consultation notification and no such letter was received 

by me. Indeed I understand hardly anyone in Fitzroy Square was advised in advance of the proposal.  

 

I am extremely concerned by this application which has huge implications for those living and working in and 

around the Square and the potential to adversely transform the environment in the Square to the detriment of 

all concerned to a material degree. 

Accordingly we need a proper delay in order to fully assess the impact of the proposed project. Along with 

other residents and businesses in the Square and surrounding area, we have retained professional advisers 

who have indicated that they will need the rest of September to provide that advice. Please extend the 

deadline accordingly.

Regards

Tim Eyles
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